
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Capital Facilities Plan & Street Plan 

 

The Town of Wilbur will hold a public 
hearing on September 21, 2021, 

 at 7:00pm for the purpose of approving 
the Capital Facility Plan updates and  
Six-Year Street Plan. The hearing will  

take place via zoom webinar at 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82752174162 , 
by phone 1-844-855-4444, participant code 

1130603 or in person at the Town Hall 
Office, 14 NW Division, Wilbur WA 99185. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://zoom.us/j/91125693863 or by phone 1-844-855-4444
https://zoom.us/j/91125693863 or by phone 1-844-855-4444

